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29/09/2020

Mr. Martin Lidegaard

Chairman of the Foreign Policy Committee

Folketinget

Dear Mr. Lidegaard, 

Dear Martin,

I would like to express my gratitude for the meeting at the Christiansborg Palace, on 16th of September. I 

highly appreciated the opportunity to discuss with you the foreign policy and security issues in this challenging 

period of ongoing pandemic.

As agreed during our meeting, it is with great pleasure, that I extend my invitation to you and the members 

of the Foreign Policy Committee of the Danish Parliament (Folketinget) for the working lunch on 27th of 

October 2020.

My dear colleagues, the Ambassadors of Moldova and Ukraine to Denmark have already kindly 

confirmed their participation and are very much looking forward to the interesting exchange with the members 

of the Folketinget.

I would propose the topics of the working lunch to be as follows:

 The future of the Eastern Partnership and the EU’s further engagement with the Associated 

States (Georgia, Moldova and Ukraine) after 2020;

 Security Policy challenges in the Black Sea region and their influence on the wider European 

security;

 EU’s energy policy and Eastern Partnership;

The working lunch will be organized by the Georgian Embassy and will take place at the restaurant 

“The Harbour” (Kalvebod Brygge 53, 1560 Copenhagen), on 27th of October, from 11:30 till 13:30.

I hope that you and your colleagues in the Foreign Policy Committee will be able to accept this invitation.

Sincerely, 

Gigi Gigiadze

Ambassador of Georgia to the Kingdom of Denmark and the Republic of Iceland
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